

Maidstone Road, Pembury, Tunbridge Wells, Kent TN2 4TA Tel: 01892 820586

Fax: 01892 820520

Email: sara.clark@hospiceintheweald.org.uk www.hospiceintheweald.org.uk

Mrs Barbara Reed Genalog Gills Green Oast Gills Green CRANBROOK TN18 5ET

30 December 2015

Dear Mrs Reed

We were delighted to receive your donation of £300. Thank you so much for continuing to donate money to Hospice in the Weald.

Hospice in the Weald provides compassionate, individualised, holistic and supportive care for all patients with a terminal illness, their families and carers. As we are a local charity and not part of the NHS, we depend on the support of our community to help us fund our vital services and raise the £7 million needed every year to ensure our services can continue.

Thank you once again for your extremely kind donation. This is greatly valued and helps the Hospice to continue to provide support for patients, their families and carers. Yours sincerely,

Sara Clark

Yours sincerel

Corporate Fundraising Manager